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TILSONBURG. Our 

members 
our smal 
Hespeler 
business 
ing a poi 
nine or t 
delivered 
Sabbath 
the triple 
hope the 
have bee

Our Union was the outcome of the Mother’s Prayer Meeting. We organized 
as best we could August, 1884, after a very spirited public meeting and under 
considerable opposition. We number 31 members, average attendance 12. Have 
been visited once by the County Superintendent. We have distributed a 
quantity of temperance literature and secured numbers of pledges during Scott 
Act work. Our Union did nobly. One of the weekly papers gives us a space 
for temperance work. We are supplying the unfermented wine to all the 
churches of the town that will use it. Have raised about one hundred dollars 
since being organized, which monies are used for benevolent purposes.

M. A. Garnett, Sec.

TIVERTON.

Oar present membership is 1G, with 4 honorary members ; this is a decrease 
since our last report, but the cause is removals and not waning interest. Members 
generally are active, and our President indefatigable in her labours for the good 
cause. A Band of Hope was orgrnized last fall, with 83 members. Six meetings 
have been held for prayer, and several for business. 240 signatures were secured 
in the village for the “ Scott Act,” and we are much encouraged by the general 
feeling in favour of temperance principles. As theresult of an entertainment, we 
were enabled to send $113.00 to the friends in Kincardine, to aid them in the 
prosecution under the Scott Act, and three dollars to the Provincial Union, 
About one dozen useful and fancy articles have been prepared by the members 
for the sale table at convention. t

Mrs. T. M. Cameron, Cor. Sec.

TORONTO,—(WEST END.)

We organized July 10th, 1884, with a nominal membership of 21, some six 
or seven only being active workers. Our first work was in September, to start 
a Band of Hope. This has been largely attended and considerable interest taken 
by the children in the course of lessons given by the President of the Union. 
We have about 200 names on the roll, with an average attendance of 150. We 
have also distiibuted temperance literature through the children, giving each 
child a leaflet at the close of the Band of Hope meeting. Our next special work 
was in April of this year, when we started a mother’s meeting, some six or eight 
have been induced to attend, and the lady who has special charge of the meeting 
the (Rev.) Mrs. Alexander, has felt greatly encouraged. We also held t wo 
public meetings during the year for the purpose, if possible, to get the people to 
take some interest in the temperance cause. We re-opened our meetings in 
September after the summer vacation, when our number was increased by two 
more active members. I

M. E. Holmes, Secretary.
WHITBY.

Our W.C.T.U. was organized last March. We began with a membership of 21, 
which has been slowly increasing, now numbering 43. We did all we could 
to assist the Scott Act Association last June, when the act was carried 
in our county by a large majority. We distributed Scott Act 
and temperance literature from house to house. Through removals and various 
other sources we have had several disappointments, but hope we will yet become 

power for good. We hope to organize a successful band of Hope. With our 
new officers we trust the ensuing year may be one of great success. Our annual 
meeting was held Oct. 2nd.

a

J. Logan; Cor. Sec.
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